
 

1 March 2022 
 

Year 6 High School Expression of Interest Forms 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 

All Year 6 students require a placement confirmed for Year 7 2023, so completion of this Expression of Interest 

form is mandatory. You will receive a form to complete and return to school on or before 18 March 2022. Please 

read and carefully follow all the instructions in the booklet you receive. 

 

Please remove the 2 perforated pages from the booklet ready to return (we do not require the information 

pages). Do not staple the pages - either use a paper clip or place pages into a plastic sleeve. 

 

Your child’s name has been entered onto the form and, according to our most recent residential school 

information for your child, their designated high school has been entered. You cannot change or cross-out this 

information on the form. If your personal details are different to our school information, you will need to contact 

the school office to provide proof in order for a change to occur. 

 

1. Complete all other personal information in Section A.  

2. If you are happy to send your child to the designated school (and you have not applied for selective high 

school) then you sign Section B and return the form to the front office. 

3. If you do not wish your child to attend their designated high school, then DO NOT SIGN Section B. 

4. Section C is where you may list 1-3 other government high schools (NOT selective or Non-Government 

schools). 

5. If you list any schools in this section, you will need to provide an appropriate reason in the corresponding 

part of Section C (examples are provided in your booklet). If you have completed this section, you need to 

sign within Section C- parent/carer signature, then return your form to the office. 

6. Section D - if your child has applied for an Academically Selective School placement, tick the box. You must 

complete/sign either Section B, C or E if you have ticked this section. 

7. Section E- If you have applied for a non-government school in 2023 and have received placement 

information then you can complete and sign this section. 

 

    Please follow the detailed instructions in your booklet and return your forms no later than Friday 18 March 2022. 
    Further information is available at:  
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/enrolment/high-school-enrolment 
 
 
 
 
 
Bert Lo Campo           Rosannagh Ryan 
Principal           Deputy Principal 

A copy of this note can be located on the school website – http://www.quakershilp.schools.nsw.edu.au/notes 

http://www.quakershilp.schools.nsw.edu.au/notes

